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You must stop the discharge of PFAS chemicals, oxygen-killing nitrogen and other toxic chemicals
coming from the Everett Wastewater Treatment Plant. These harmful chemicals have been detected
in much of our marine life, including our endangered salmon and orcas. They are showing up in
humans as well. Stopping these dangerous discharges should be a no-brainer for the Department of
Ecology. The damage that we humans have done, and are continuing to do, to the planet"s
biodiversity is reaching a tipping point. Even the UN recognizes that we are on the verge of a mass
extinction event caused solely by human activity, so why aren"t we doing more to prevent this?
Between global warming and rampant chemical pollution, we seem to be on a path to annihilate life
on the planet. Shame on us. I hope you will give us some hope out here and do the right thing
concerning the Everett Wastewater Treatment Plant.


